
 

 
 

AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC RIGHTS 

 
The Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014 

Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 

 
 

 

Notice is given that the audit of the Council’s annual accounts for 2019/20 

has been concluded.  Any Local Government Elector for the Borough of 

Broxbourne is entitled to inspect and make copies of the accounts and the 

auditor’s report. The signed statement of the accounts and the auditor’s 

report are available for inspection on the Council’s website at 

www.broxbourne.gov.uk or at the Borough Offices, Bishops’ College, 

Churchgate, Cheshunt, Herts EN8 9XG – Tel: (01992) 785555 between 

the times of 8.30 am and 5.30 pm. 

Dated this 30th day of November 2020 
 

       
         

Sandra Beck FCCA 
Director of Finance 

 


